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Re: Village of Tinley Park 
Quarterly Report – First Quarter 2022 

• Working with Illinois Department of Central Management Services to acquire the property 
known as Tinley Park Mental Health Center. 
 

• Coordinated meetings to further discuss development at Tinley Park Mental Health Center.  
 

• On-going monitoring of the progress of the above. 
 

• On-going conversations with Cook County Department of Transportation and Highways and 
Village of Tinley Park representatives for funding as described in the IGA between the two 
parties. 
 

• On-going monitoring of progress of the above mentioned IGA. 
 

• On-going work with Village Representatives to discuss options for condemnation of properties 
to advance future development. 
 

• On-going conversations with State Senator Michael Hastings to discuss Capital Infrastructure 
Grants for The Village of Tinley Park. 
 

• On-going monitoring of the progress of the above. 
 
 
 
 
 


